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Chagnon, Cynthia

From: Tilly <greenwoodgatorspta@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, November 3, 2019 2:08 PM
To: Chagnon, Cynthia
Subject: [External] See You at Xtreme Heights Gymnastics

   

    

 

Join us for an Xtreme Experience! 
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Spirit Night today at Xtreme Heights Gymnastics - November 3, 4-6:00 PM 

 

Xtreme Heights Gymnastics will host Greenwood students this afternoon from 

4-6:00 PM. Come let your children move in a safe environment practicing 

rolling, cartwheels, and basic gymnastic skills. This is the spirit night you've 

been waiting for!  

 

All children who attend will receive a free pass for a future class and the PTA 

will receive $5 per child who comes today. 

 

How Much? $12.00 

Where? 12830 West Creek Parkway Suite A Richmond, VA 23238 

When? Today, November 3, from 4-6:00 PM  
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Winter Book Fair November 11-15 
 

   

It's almost book fair time! Can you set up Friday, November 8 after school? The 

more volunteers the faster the work. Other volunteer times before school and 

after school the week of the book fair are available as well. Help instill a love of 
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reading in our Greenwood 

children.   
 

Volunteer for the Book Festival  
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Monday morning is the Gator Blast!! Thank you again for supporting the 

Gator Fund Campaign. It's going to be a fun morning for our Gators.   
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

Copyright © 2019, All rights reserved. 

 

Our mailing address is: 

10960 Greenwood Road, Glen Allen, VA 23059 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can unsubscribe from this list.  
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This email was sent to cchagnon@vhb.com  

why did I get this?    unsubscribe from this list    update subscription preferences  

Greenwood Elementary PTA · 10960 Greenwood Rd. · Glen Allen, Van 23059 · USA  

 

 
 

 


